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WALLACE W. ELTON January 7, 1977

Vice President

Senora Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo
Al. Santo Antonio

Dos Capuchos, 4-5.°

Lisboa 1, Portugal

Dear Senora Pintasilgo:

We enjoyed your brief visit to our offices here in New York and hope you
will have an opportunity to become acquainted with more of our people on
your next visit.

As discussed during our lunch at the Pinnacle Club, I am listing the people
who have been seen by either Mr. Hopkins or Mr. Finger. They are:

Dr. Luis Balma Feria
Amadeu Augustc Pirde(2residaite
Manuel Goncalves da Fonseca, Vice Presidente
Instituto de Apoio as Pequenas e Medias Empresas Industriais

Pedro Vidoeira
Joao Machado & Co.

Antonio Vasco de Mello
Confederation of Portuguese Industries

Juan Sampaio
Secretary of State for Tourism

Joao Rocha
Commundo Holding Company

Ambassador Frank Carlucci and his staff
Alberto Mora, Third Secretary of the Embassy
United States Embassy, Lishoa

I know that Mr. Finger thinks his meeting with Antonio de Mello was signifi-
cant although it does not appear to have led to any action.



Senora Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo -2- January 7, 1977

After we said goodbye today, it occurred to me that you might make use of a

few more IESC folders; hence, I am enclosing four copies of the abbreviated
version.

I hope your presence in the U.S. at the start of the new year is a good omen,
and that you will find 1977 a rewarding year full of satisfaction in your work.

Sincerely,

Wallace W, Elton
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